
Feb. 2, 2024

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Docket UE-231031 Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision

I am writing in full support of PSE's revised tariff filing of January 18, 2024. Their 
request to extend Schedule 150 will provide critical certainty for consumers while a
value of solar study is conducted. The value of solar study is a necessary step to 
determine the appropriate tariff for customer generated solar in the future. The 
requested extension of Schedule 150 provides consumer certainty and industry 
stability while that work is completed. It's important to note that the 4% threshold 
set out in 80.60 is a minimum capacity threshold, not a maximum. 

I respectfully ask that you please grant PSE's request for approval to continue the 
existing net metering compensation rate until at least December 31, 2025.

Best regards,

Dana Brandt
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